
EPICA Directory Update: 

As we mentioned in the December newsletter, we are working on an EPICA membership 

directory that we hope to have completed by early spring, 2020. The new directory will not be 

posted on the Website but it will be sent by email to all EPICA members. As property owners 

move into and out of East Piney Island, the directory will be updated and new editions will be 

published annually.  

 

At present, we have directory information for about half of our members. The information 

includes the member’s name, EPI address, email address and a phone number. In the next week 

or two, we will send email requests for directory information to fill in the gaps. If you receive a 

request, please respond as soon as possible. It will also be your opportunity to “opt out” if you 

do not want your information included in the directory. In February, we will send a draft 

directory to the membership for final review and editing.  

 

Thank you for your support on this project! 
 

 

East Piney Island Road Update: 
 

 

 

 Jim Young and Gregg Shirey have completed the 

grading and repair of the East Piney Island roads. The 

roads are currently in great shape – thanks Jim and 

Gregg! As we enjoy the smooth ride we’ll need to 

remember to keep the speed down to ensure safety, 

minimize dust, and prolong the life of the recent road 

maintenance.   
 

 

 

 

 

 


